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Dear Westminster and Queen's Park Community Council team

I am writing on behalf the Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Forum ("KNF") in response to the
submission consultation on the Queen's Park Neighbourhood Plan ("Consultation" and "QPNP")
submitted by the Queen's Park Community Council ("QPCC"). 

Most important, the KNF congratulates the QPCC on its outstanding work in producing such as
high quality plan.  The KNF supports the QPNP with the follow exceptions:

1. Westminster City Council declared a 'Climate Emergency' on 18 September 2019 and has
followed through on that commitment in its nearly adopted new Westminster City Plan.
The KNF would therefore like to see Objective 3 changed from 'a low carbon agenda' to
'the achievement of net zero carbon emissions'.

2. QPCC may find some of the wording in the 'made' Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Plan
(KNP) useful to fine tune its policies on active travel, drainage, energy, greening or other
sustainability matters:

https://www.knightsbridgeforum.org/media//documents/knp made version december
2018 131218 website.pdf

https://www.knightsbridgeforum.org/

The KNF looks forward to seeing the early adoption of this excellent neighbourhood plan.

Yours sincerely

Simon

Simon Birkett
Chair
Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Forum
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